SUBMISSION NO. 134

SUBMISSION

, ynette Ann willettof N <y st that

the insurance premium for our complex has risen from $36,711.36 to $73,016.78. This increase will

result in a substantial rise in our Corporate Body Fees.

As an owner occupier who will be drawing a government pension in the next couple of years find

that | am not unable to afford this rise.

Lynette Ann Willett






